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International 
yoga day 

Celebrated annually since 
2015 on June 21st, the 
International Day of Yoga is 
an official observance day 
established by the United 
Nations in December of 2014. 
The purpose of this day is to 
promote Yoga as a way to not 
only increase physical 
activity but also as a way to 
balance physical health and 
mental health. Yoga 
improves fitness, helps to 
alleviate stress and teach 
us how to breathe correctly. 
This day is also a day to 
think about making healthier 
choices in your life. 



History of yoga 

Yoga goes back thousands of 
years – exactly how far no 
one really knows. However, it 
is known that the word goes 
all the way back to the 
Vedas (the oldest examples 
of Hindu and Sanskrit 
literature), or about 1500 
BCE. The word was originally 
used to refer to the yokes 
that were placed around the 
necks of animals. it’s 
believed that because many 
of the Vedic priests of the 
time self-disciplined 
themselves using strict poses 
that would eventually serve 
as precursors to the Yoga 
poses of today. 



How can yoga 
protect us from 
covid 19 

 Yoga is a science of right 
living and works best when 
integrated in our daily 
routine. It works on all 
aspects of the person: 
physical or mental. 

Practicing the asanas, 
breathing exercises and 
meditation makes you 
healthier in body and mind.   

 

                    thank you 


